
Curriculum Committee Meeting Minutes
McClain Hall at 10:30 a.m.

November 30, 2022

Present:  Beth Whitfield, Robert Shurley, Julia Gist, Katy Page, Lucy Haun, Jodi Gibson, Sarah Smith, Clay Berry, Jeffrey

Hicks, Tamara Daniel, Karen Heslep, Jacob Hutchinson, Amanda Blume, Eddie Dry (Zoom), Matt Buel and Heather LaGoy

Absent:  Cindy Turner, Tony Hartman, Matthew Reposa

Matt called the meeting to order at 10:30 a.m.

Minutes from the September meeting were approved as presented.

Beth said the School of Arts and Sciences would like to delete the prerequisites listed in the catalog for BIOL 1024,

Human Anatomy & Physiology for Healthcare Professions & Lab.

Eddie made the motion to accept the proposal as presented; Clay Berry seconded.  Motion carried.

Karen presented:

These changes will be effective Fall, 2023.

Heather made the motion to accept this proposal as presented; Sarah seconded.  Motion carried.

Clay made the motion to accept the motion as presented; Sarah seconded.  Motion carried.



Heather made the motion to accept the proposal as presented; Sarah seconded.  Motion carried.

Karen shared that Theressa Walker has taught ORT1011 First Year Experience for Funeral Science the past two fall

semesters and it has limited enrollment to funeral science students only.  This is a required course for the program and it

is taken prior to admission into the program.

Clay made the motion to accept this proposal; Eddie seconded.  Motion carried.

Jeffrey made the motion to accept the proposal as presented; Clay seconded.  Motion carried.

Karen spoke to the following proposal stating this would provide an option for students 100% online since CIS1113 A+

Computer Technician isn’t offered online.

Clay made the motion to accept the proposal as presented; Heather seconded.  Motion carried.

Karen presented the following proposal:

Eddie made the motion to accept the proposal as presented; Heather seconded.  Motion carried.



Julia presented the following:

Julia said all this has been sent to the State Board of Nursing for their review at their January meeting.  This program is

scheduled to start June, 2023.   An errata is needed to include the updated course number, and the student success

course prefix update, etc.  for the catalog.

Tony proposed the following changes in the paramedic degree plan.  An errata is needed for the catalog based on this

proposal.

Sarah made the motion to accept the proposal as presented; Heather seconded.  Motion carried.

Dr. Gist stated that a faculty member will be added in the Spring semester for Health Sciences.

Next meeting will be January 27th at 10:30 a.m. in M108.

Meeting adjourned at 11:12 a.m.


